
April 14th, 2025 
 
 
Coming up on Saturday, May 10th is the Great Falls Symphony’s performance of Mahler’s Symphony No. 2 “Resurrection”. 
This will also be Maestro Harville’s final concert with us, and I know some of you may remember having him as your director in 
Youth Orchestra. This work is very special, so I hope you’ll consider attending. Each member of Youth Orchestra, Sinfonia, and 
YCMP receives one free ticket to every Great Falls Symphony performance. 
 
Read more about the performance and purchase tickets here: Grant Harville’s Farewell Concert. 
 
If you’d like your free student ticket, please respond to this email. I’ll need to know by Monday, April 28th, and if you are 
sitting with other people, you’ll need to let me know where they are sitting so I can place you with them. Unfortunately, if I 
hear back after the deadline, you’ll have to purchase a ticket, so please plan ahead! We also won’t be able to reseat you if you 
don’t let me know where your friends/family are sitting. 
 
It will be a truly wonderful concert experience, so I hope you’ll consider attending! 
 
---  
Kyara Nelsen (she/her) 
Youth Orchestra Conductor  
Youth Programs Coordinator  
Great Falls Symphony Association  
PO Box 1078 | Great Falls, MT 59403  
C: 406.431.7794  
kyaranelsen@gfsymphony.org 

https://www.gfsymphony.org/mahler

